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11 April 2012
OurRef:  R/2010/54/3
Your Ref:  MP 10_0036 Mod 1

Acting Director — Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
Department of Planning

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Alan Bright

Dear Alan,

Chris O’Brien Cancer Centre - ‘Lifehouse’ - Royal Prince Alfred Hospital
119-143 Missenden Rd, Camperdown

| refer to your letter of 13 March 2012 about the application to modify the Minister’s
approval under Section 75W of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act
1979.

The application seeks approval for the extension of hours of construction for the
approved development.

The City raises no objection to the proposed extension of construction hours.

If you would like to speak to a Council officer, please contact Emma Burke on 9265
9900\or eburke@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au.

Ypurg fait

GRAHAM JAHN
Director - City Planning, Development and Transport
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